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Finish the School Year Strong!

As we approach the final quarter of the school year, it’s important for all
students to stay focused and finish strong. Attendance plays a crucial role in
academic success, especially in these last few months. Missing even a few
days can make it harder to catch up and maintain the progress students have
made. We encourage all students to attend school regularly and make the
most of the remaining time.
To support students in staying on track, we offer after-school tutoring sessions
on Mondays and Thursdays. These sessions provide extra help in a variety of
subjects and can make a big difference in boosting grades and understanding
difficult material. We highly encourage students to take advantage of this
valuable resource.
After Spring Break, our school counselors will begin meeting one-on-one with
students in 9th, 10th, and 11th grades to review their course requests, credits,
and post-secondary plans. These meetings are an essential part of ensuring
that students are on the right path to graduation and prepared for their future.
Students do not need to schedule these meetings – counselors will plan them.
For easy access to all student scheduling information, students can visit the
Counselor Google Classroom, and parents can find helpful resources on the
Coral Shores Counselor Website.
Let’s finish the year strong by staying engaged, attending school, and utilizing
all available resources. Together, we can ensure a successful end to the school
year and prepare for the exciting opportunities ahead!

College and Career News
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The ASVAB test is scheduled for 3/27 for students in grades 10-12. If you'd like to
take the test, please sign up on the sheet in the front office. To schedule an
appointment with Ms. Haddad, email her at jessica.haddad@keysschools.com
or visit her office next to the media center during lunch. Seniors, check the
counselor Google Classroom and CSHS website frequently for scholarship
updates! If you need your transcript, don't forget to fill out a transcript request
sheet in the front office.

https://www.keysschools.com/Page/7305
https://www.keysschools.com/Page/7300
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Current 9th and 12th grade students 
(and c/o 2029)

Ms. MacKenzie, Counselor 
Mr. Poelma, Assistant Principal

Current 10th and 11th grade students
Mrs. Michelini, Counselor 

Mrs. Ward, Assistant Principal
College and Career Planning

Ms. Haddad, Counselor

Scheduling Timeline

March 2025
Counselor and

Administration Teams Important Dates
March 6th - Hurricane Showcase 5PM
March 13th - PBIS Field Day
March 14th - Professional Day (No
students)
March 17th-21st - Spring Break
March 27th - Report Cards Posted
March 27th - ASVAB test (sign up in main
office)
April 1st - FAST Parent Night 6PM

Parents, do you want to learn more
about the FAST test and how it impacts
your child's education? Join us on April
1st at 6 PM in the Media Center for an

informative session with school
administrators and teachers. We will

guide you through how to access your
child’s scores, explain what those

scores mean, and provide tips on how
to help your child prepare for the

upcoming FAST end-of-year testing.
This is a great opportunity to get all

your questions answered and ensure
your child is set up for success! We look

forward to seeing you there!

FAST Parent Night: Learn About
Your Child’s Progress!

March 6th - Curriculum Showcase
March 7th - Eighth Grade Course
Request Sheets due back to middle
schools
March 7th and 10th - FOCUS Scheduling
help in the Media Center during lunch
March 12th - High School Course
Request Sheets due to Homeroom
Teachers
March 25th - Counselors begin one on
one meetings with 9th-11th grade
students
May 1st - Last day to request any
changes to your course requests
May 15th - Last day to register for FLVS
summer courses
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